

Rangeview Medical Centre

487 Mitcham Road, Mitcham, Victoria 3132 Ph: 03 9123 4464 Fax:03 9123 4465

26/7/2024

Dear Li Li Dai and Luxian (Louisa) Li,

I am writing to express my support for your research study "Integrated health mobile text messaging people with Type II Diabetes Mellitus for 12 months" to be conducted by you and your research team in September 2024. Rangeview Medical Centre is very supportive of research efforts dedicated to improving the delivery of health care to all local people with Type II Diabetes Mellitus.

To that end, our medical centre will make patient personal/social and medical information available to you and your research team for a period of 24 months beginning September 2024. During that period, you will be permitted to abstract data regarding patient's diabetes related health management. The following computer software will be permitted to use: Best Practice.

We look forward to learn the result of your research.

Kind Regards

Anna Wu

Practice Manager